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The Constitution Act, 1981 describes equality rights in section 15. It is section 15(1)

which provides that "Every individual is equal before and under the law without discrim-

ination and, in particular, without discrimination based on ... age ...11. A further
section of the Act allowed three years so that the Federal and Provincial authorities

could make their own laws and regulations conform with the Constitution. These three years

expire on April 16th, 1985. This means that unless the Provincial legislature of Ontario
enacts a statute stating that age discrimination in relation to retirement is to continue

in Ontario Iinotwithstanding the Constitution Act" nobody in this Province can be required
to retire merely because they have reached a certain age. Naturally many members of the

academic staff may wish to reduce the time they spend in their regular employment towards

the end of their careers and for that purpose your association has negotiated various types

of reduced-time and reduced workload appointments. With the abol ition of mandatory retire-
ment there wi 11 be renewed interest in these mid-career options and it will be necessary to

make modifications to our pension plan and perhaps to some of our other benefit plans. Your
Association is actively pursuing the goal of providing as many flexible options as possible
that will enable members to continue making a positive contribution to the University and
at the same time create opportunities for young scholars. We view the abol ition of manda-

tory retirement as offering considerable freedom of choice for retirement. We hope to

achieve a policy that makes retirement before age 65, for those who desire it, as attractive

as later retirement. In future newsletters we will keep you informed of our progress in

this direction. For the time being members approaching the formerly normal retirement age

are urged not to sign away any of their rights to continued employment without consulting
the Association.

J. Gea~ge Neuopiet, Past-President

CU,l\SADIES TO DECREASE

At a general meeting held on February 10th, 1984 the membership of CUASA voted a dues in-
crease in the amount of $10.00 per month commencing with the March paycheque for a period
of ten months. Coucnil has reviewed the allocation of monies raised by this dues increase

and on the recommendation of both the Finance Committee and the Steering Committee decided
at its most recent meeting, October 26th, 1984, to rescind the dues increase as of the

beginning of November. You will, therefore, find that your November and December paycheques
will not have the $10.00 deducted. Council took this decision because it was convinced that

enough money had been raised to meet CUASAls committment to OCUFAls fund to fight the Bovey
Commission as well as funds necessary for local camapigns with respect to the Bovey Commis-

sion. We hope that the money raised will be sufficient to cover anything arising from the
Bovey Report wich is expected to be transmitted to the Minister by the end of the month.

Sue Jae~an, Treasurer




